
Holidays 

It’s looking like a busy month and I know it’s going to be another busy year.   Some of you are uber 

organised booking your pets holibobs for Dec 2017! 

If you have any holidays booked and you need my help please don’t leave it too late to book your furry 

friend/s in at the Inn.    

  

Pet Federation Industry Awards 2016— ‘Hop Inn’ Finalist 

Last November I felt humbled to be picked as a Finalist for Pet Services, but if you’re 

now wondering who Won, it was the marvellous Blue Cross. 

I should have mentioned this in a previous Newsletter, but forgot, and that’s the beauty of being busy :-) 

  

Relocation of Hop Inn 

After a year there’s no news on our planning for the New Hop Inn.  We must have used a tree in paper 

with all the information, reports & endorsements supplied!      It’s a real test of your sense of humour & 

patience, but I’m OK in that department :-)  

We don’t plan to move anytime soon and when we do it’ll be a smooth move 

5 mins away. 

Hopefully more news in March’s Newsletter 

  

Price Increase – 1st March 

This is a reluctant little increase of 50p per day to our normal tariff.   If you have more than 
two sets of furry friends I’ll always work on the lowest tariff.  
 
If you’ve already booked holiday dates, which many of you have, the old price structure is honoured (of 
course).   
 
I can promise that they’ll be no increase in cost for 2018.   PHEW, I’m glad that’s out of the way! 
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          ‘Bunny and Guinea Pig Boarding’ 

               Moon on his Hols; relaxed & looking part of the home :-) 



Facebook  

I appreciate not all of you will be on Facebook but if you are, please do like my page.  I’ve had a new 

Facebook page at least 4 times, having set it up wrong over the years, and even never setting it up in the 

beginning! 

I do manage to post some interesting articles and information which may be of help or just a giggle :-)  

 

Thank you for choosing Hop Inn  

Stay tuned, 

Lisa 

 


